
 

 

JSDA and BOJ Agreed on the Transfer of the Compilation and Release of the 

"Tokyo Repo Rate" 

 

June 27, 2012 

Japan Securities Dealers Association 

 

Japan Securities Dealers Association (JSDA) has agreed with the Bank of 

Japan (BOJ)that, starting from October 29, 2012, the JSDA will take over 

the compilation and release of the "Tokyo Repo Rate (reference institutions 

average)," which has been released daily since October 29, 2007 by the BOJ. 

For the press release by the BOJ, please click here. 
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